
   

 

        
 

 

 

        

 
 

    

Monday 13th July 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I just want to take this opportunity to say a very big  ‘THANK YOU’  for all the help 

and support you have given this year, particularly the way you have supported your 
child through the past few months. 

 
I have so enjoyed seeing the children each day during our Zoom sessions and I think 

they have been amazing in the way they have adapted to the new way of working. I 
am so proud of them all. 

 
I can’t thank the lovely Team Wren ladies (Mrs Skeens, Mrs Smith, Miss Hayllar and 

Mrs Spencer) enough for the part they have played in teaching and supporting the 
children in these unusual times. They have been superb in the way they have nurtured 

and cared for each pupil and delivered the curriculum.   

 
Just one request as we prepare to place our little Wrens into the eminently capable 

and caring hands of Team Robin –  
 

Please can all school reading books and Reading Records be returned to school asap.  
 

This will help Mrs Jenkinson and Mrs Totman as they prepare for the children’s arrival 
in September. 

 
Many, many thanks once again. I have loved teaching your children this year, however 

strange the circumstances. They have shown such resilience and adaptability. I am 
sure they will have a wonderful time in Year 1. 

 
I hope you have a super summer and I look forward to seeing you – even from a 

distance! – in September.  

 
Jo Yelland.  
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